
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

As mathematicians, we will 
be learning about: 

 
• Numbers within 20 
• Addition and 

subtraction within 20 
 

 

 

As readers, we will enjoy a range of 
books during our daily reading slot. 
Throughout the half term, we will look 
at some books from our reading spine 
and take a look at some books in our 
school library. Children read in groups 
with an adult and they will bring a 
book home on Wednesdays to read 
before the following Tuesday.  

 

As Artists, we will be learning about 
and comparing portraits. We will be 
learning about composition, facial 
features and how to collage 
effectively.  
 

In writing, we will be learning about 
defeat the baddie stories. We will use 
Talk for Writing to explore lots of 
different innovated versions of our 
class text ‘The Three Little Pigs’ 
retelling them with our peers and 
rehearsing sentences before writing. 
We will continue to focus on applying 
our every time toolkit which includes; 
capital letters, finger spaces, full stops 
and representing all sounds in words. 
 

As historians we will be exploring changes 
within our living memory. We will look at 
stages of our lives and significant events 
within them. We will compare our Childhoods 
to those who lives I the 1950’s – looking at 
different toys and artifacts from the past. 
The children will need to ensure that they 
look closely at sources of information to find 
similarities and differences.  
 

This project teaches children about 
everyday life and families today, including 
comparisons with childhood. The children 
will have the opportunity to use numerous 
artefacts and a wide range of different 
sources in order to compare different 
childhoods. I wonder whether or not our 
lives will be any different to those in the 
past? Only time will tell… 

http://www.southill.dorset.sch.uk/

